
 

 

 

 

Friday 20th October 2023 

  

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

RE: Level 2 Remote Learning Week Intervention Sessions 

 

  

With mocks starting shortly, we have specifically chosen your child to attend specialist HSC support 

sessions in a small group setting. This is a great opportunity to receive support from their tutors to 

ensure your child is successful in their mocks and actual exams in January. Your child has missed a 

significant number of lessons in HSC which is given us great cause for concern about the potential 

to succeed on the course. 

 

Your child is required to attend the following days from 10:00 – 2:00: 

 

Tuesday 31st October 2023 

Wednesday 1st November 2023 

 

 

They should arrive with equipment necessary for learning and provisions for a break and lunch.  

The sessions will provide opportunities to address gaps that are in their learning and improve 

chances for exam success.  

 

Thank you in advance for your support with this and ensure your child attends. If there is a reason 

why attendance will not be possible, please email at agregory@mulberryschoolstrust.org  

   

Please do not hesitate to contact us, if you have any questions or concerns.   

 

  

Yours Sincerely,  

  

Miss Gregory 

Director of Learning - Health 

 

 

mailto:agregory@mulberryschoolstrust.org

